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Letter of appreciation

Here is a heartfelt note of Thanks for G.H.G. Khalsa College of Education,
Gurusar Sadhar for all your wonderful contributions during the training
programmes being organized for our trainee police officers. The inputs provided
by the various learned resource persons from your institution were really helpful
for the participants and provided them with a diverse range of knowledge. Please
accept my appreciation for the excellent job your institution has been doing over

the past several years by being part of our training programmes. I look forward to

our next interaction soon. Wishing you all the best
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Dr. Jaswinder Singh

HoD (SS)-cum- Course Coordinator
For Director

Punjab Police Academy,

Phillaur



